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Rulo area hemp crop destroyed 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners met with representatives of the
Richardson County Agricultural Society Tuesday to discuss the recent financial
review of the Ag Society conducted by the Nebraska State Auditor. 

While there are no financial discrepancies, the audit raised concerns about the
posting of agendas prior to the Ag Society Board meetings and about record
keeping. 

Commissioners requested the Ag Society make an effort to comply with the
recommendations of the auditor.  The Board indicated they would make
continuous reports  back to the County Board on their progress to correct the
findings as they are completed. 

In other business the Board approved entering into an agreement with Humboldt
Shares Inc. a Nonprofit Corporation to provide funding from Richardson County
in the amount of $5-thousand from August 1, 2019 through July 31, 2020.   

Commissioners also approved submitting the 2020 Community -Based Juvenile
Services Aid grant application to the Nebraska Crime Commission for a total of
$72,220 that is shared by Richardson, Nemaha, Pawnee and Johnson counties.  
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